	What better way to begin the New Year than with our Scholarship Winners attending our Friday meeting and talking about their experiences! In 2022, $26,000 in scholarships was awarded to twelve students, and most agreed to come and speak with our Club about how they are doing. Scholarship Committee Chair Mike Griffin introduced the winners, in no particular order:	
Shannon Luby, who is a junior at SNHU, will be graduating in 2024 with a specialty in Speech and Language Pathology. She has been student teaching at Dunbarton Elementary School, and has been involved in several education related clubs at SNHU.
Jack Roberge is a sophomore at Northeastern, majoring in Finance. He has been working on a student-initiated venture capital fund, and completed an internship at Piper Sandler, an investment banking firm.
Michelle Eweka, a sophomore at UConn, is majoring in Political Science and Human Rights. The scholarship enabled her to take more classes. She is participating in a student leadership program at UConn, and is also a former 4-Way Test Speech Contest winner. She is considering a legal career.
Alexandra “Ally” Boone is a freshman at Arizona State, and a Finance Major. She has been adjusting to the distance from home, and is on the Dean’s list for the first semester. She enjoys giving back to the community and volunteering.
Molly Knight is also a freshman, at Fairfield University; she is majoring in Nursing. She is looking forward to the clinical part of her program. She says the campus is beautiful! She has been participating in Campus Ministry.
Andrew Driscoll is a freshman at UVT; it has been a great experience! He is majoring in Business and is enjoying the core business classes. He offered his gratitude for the scholarship.
Matt Driscoll is a senior at Rensselaer Polytech, majoring in Mechanical Engineering. He recognizes there will be a huge adjustment at graduation. He completed an internship with a company specializing in suspension engineering.
Clara Udelson, a freshman at Bryn Mawr, is undeclared at the moment, but is leaning toward History and Education. She has had some great experiences and appreciates the traditions at her school.
Belle Blackburn is a freshman at Kent State, now majoring in Science Education. She loves the diversity at her school, and hopes to study abroad in Italy next year. “Interact and Earlyact shaped who I am today”, she said.
Olivia Bynum is a junior at Lake Forest College, majoring in Environmental Studies and Media Design. She will be studying abroad in Costa Rica, and offered her thanks for the opportunities the scholarship provided.
Sidney Ferland was also a winner, but was unable to attend.
We are beyond pleased at the caliber of students attending Bow and Dunbarton schools, and very proud to be able to help them fulfill their dreams. We also appreciate the support our community provides, enabling us to make these scholarships available year after year.
